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I vehemently oppose the removal of mail-in voting by replacing it with an in-person 

system. This is truly the most idiotic thing I’ve heard of and whomever introduced this 

bill should be ashamed and removed from office for their undemocratic, unAmerican 

beliefs. We have years of data to show that mail-in voting increases voter turnout as 

it is easier and more accessible to everyone. This is very clearly an attempt to 

suppress votes and is a tactic of fascism. Oregon is not a fascist state and we must 

protect ourselves and our rights from this ridiculous Trump regime.  

Do not remove our mail-in voting system.  


